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Sonja Smith

From: Sonja Smith
Sent: 15 January 2010 16:12

To: ‘mary_boothman@environ.ie'
Subject: W0274-01 ABPower Roscommon Ltd
Hi there

Piease note we have received a Waste Application from ABPower Roscommon Ltd for a facility at
Ballinphuill, Tibohine, Castlerea, Co Roscommeon. The application and the accompanying EIS should be
available for viewing on www epa.ie early next week.

Regards
Sonja

Sona Smith

Pragramme Officer

Licensing Environmental Programme
Environmental Protection Agency
Cork Regional inspectorate
inniscarra

Co Cork

freland

Tel No: +353 21 4875540
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